
Queens Civic Congress highlights this cleanup as
an example of how the City benefits when it

support its volunteer neighborhood organizations.
This post recognizes the North Bellerose Civic 

Association and the Glen Oaks Village Owners in this 
endeavor.

                                                    

  

                                                                               


